
NOTICE OF EXTENSION  
 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 2019-1P 
FOR  
PLUMBING SERVICES 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the DAYTONA BEACH HOUSING AUTHORITY (DBHA) has extended RFP:2019-1P  PLUMBING SERVICES 

issued, December 2018. The DBHA has determined that it would be in its best interest to extend RFP: 2019-1P PLUMBING SERVICES 
The new deadline for submission is :             February 4, 2019. 
 
In accordance with Section 8.5.2.5 of the DBHA’s Procurement Policy, a solicitation may be cancelled and all bids or proposals that have 
already been received may be rejected if “Ambiguous or otherwise inadequate specifications were part of the solicitation.” The DBHA 
wishes to thank everyone for their interest in working with DBHA that have applied prior, and you do not need to re-submit.  
 
Please refer any inquiries regarding this matter to the Procurement Department at (386) 253-5653.  
procurement@dbhafl.org 
 
 
POSTED: January 7, 2019 
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